
 
 

6 December 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘SWEATERS FOR SOWETO’ DAY – WEDNESDAY 21 DECEMBER 2022 
 
Most of you will know that we have an international partner school in the township of Soweto in South 
Africa.   
 
Our partnership with Soweto has been running for 20 years and we have been able to support our 
partner school in many different ways, which has improved their situation considerably. We were 
looking forward to welcoming pupils and staff from Soweto to our school as part of our international visit 
programme, but unfortunately this was not possible due to the COVID restrictions. 
 
For the pupils and staff to have the opportunity to visit our school community is literally life-changing 
and we are excited by the possibility that they will be able to visit us next year (restrictions permitting). 
 
Therefore, to continue our fundraising efforts for this trip we are having our annual 'Sweaters for 
Soweto' day taking place on Wednesday 21 December 2022.  Please encourage your son or 
daughter to come to school in a Christmas jumper (or another jumper) and bring £1.00 as a donation 
towards this fantastic cause, the staff will be doing this too!   
 
If pupils do not want to wear a jumper, they can still donate £1.00 if they wish.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support, it is always much appreciated.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 


